
 

 CABINET 
 

RECOMMENDATIONS TO THE COUNCIL   
 

2ND OCTOBER 2013  
 

1.  TOILETS IN BROMSGROVE CEMETERY AND SANDERS PARK 
 
  The Cabinet has considered a report on the latest position regarding 

the previous decision to refurbish the existing toilets in Bromsgrove 
Cemetery.  

 
  It is therefore RECOMMENDED 
 

(a) that the toilets within Bromsgrove Cemetery be closed and 
demolished at a cost of approximately £5,000; and 

(b) that the uncommitted balance of the capital budget previously 
allocated to the refurbishment of the Cemetery toilets 
(approximately £18,000) be transferred to fund the 
improvements of the toilets in Sanders Park. 

 
2.  MEMBERSHIP OF IMPROVEMENT AND EFFICIENCY SOCIAL 

ENTERPRISE 
 
  The Cabinet has considered a report on a proposal that the Council 

becomes a member of the Improvement and Efficiency Social 
Enterprise (iESE).  

 
  Clarification was given that the Council’s representative would not have 

Director status within iESE; the correct position was that the Council 
through its representative would be a member with voting rights at the 
Annual General Meeting.   

        
  It is therefore RECOMMENDED 
 

That a Bromsgrove District Councillor be nominated as Member and/or 
Voting Delegate of iESE Limited. 
 
 
6TH NOVEMBER 2013  
 

 
3.  BROMSGROVE TOWN CENTRE – PUBLIC REALM 

IMPROVEMENTS 
 
  The Cabinet has considered a report in relation to the funding 

arrangements for the improvements to the Public Realm in the High 
Street and Worcester Road, Bromsgrove. 

 
 
 
 
 



     

  It is therefore RECOMMENDED 
 
(a)  that the Capital Programme 2013/2014 be revised to £1,150,000 to 

reflect the element of the project to be funded by Bromsgrove District 
Council from current capital receipts available; and 

(b) that £350,000 be included in the Capital Programme 2014/2015 to 
reflect the cost to the District Council of the works to the Public Realm 
in Worcester Road to be funded from future capital receipts.   

 
   
      
 
   


